COMMUNICATION C7
ITEM NO. 9
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

December 7, 2021

From: Loren Siegal
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2021 10:03 AM
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Grande Cheese & Plaza
Importance: High

Hi,

Just lending my support to the Heritage Vaughan Committee to refuse the application to demolish the existing
structures and construct the proposed five-story commercial residential building.

| live on Oakdale Road and we already have one condo building behind us that blocks some of the sun during the
summer, certainly don’t want to see another that will have the same negative affect.

Vaughan's great city, don’t need it turning into just another city full of high rises all over the place.

Thank you,

Loren Siegal
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